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Friday 15th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

At St Matthias we have been busy with our Black History Month learning! The theme for this year is

‘Black British Voices’ where we have been exploring the contributions that British activists have

made and are still currently making through using their voice to create lasting change. The children

have explored the idea that history is happening around us all of the time and that we are making

history everyday.

In keeping with the theme of using our voice, the children will be sharing all of their learning about

their activist and honouring them in a special exhibition for parents and carers. We would love for

you to join us to celebrate all of the hard work that the children have put into their learning! Your

children will be giving you a guided tour around the church to showcase our learning across the

school. Come and see our writing and our art work.

The exhibition will take place in the Church and will begin at 9am. Please come to your child’s

session:

Tuesday 2nd November- Year 6

Wednesday 3rd November- Year 4&5

Thursday 4th November- Year 2&3

Friday 5th November- EYFS & Year 1

Yours Sincerely,

Lucy Blewett- Headteacher
Ifrah Khan- Humanities
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